
From: Mike Davis < >  

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2022 11:46 AM 

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 

Cc: Nitz, Melissa <Melissa.Nitz@princegeorge.ca>; Wasnik, Deanna <Deanna.Wasnik@princegeorge.ca> 

Subject: FW: Attention: Development Services / City of Prince George Mayor and… 

 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and 

trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello. 

 

Please see the letter of support below from all shareholders of the Heritage Medical Building. 

Attention: Development Services / City of 

Prince George Mayor and Council  

 

Re: C8 Rezoning - 1677-7th Avenue 

 

This is to let you know that we are fully supportive of the proposed C8 commercial conversion of 1677-

7th Avenue. 

 

Dr. Amy Johnson and her husband are responsible and attentive neighbours. The property has been 

substantially enhanced under their stewardship. We have not noticed any adverse impacts to the street 

since they became owners here and do not anticipate this changing. In fact, it is our belief that their 

proposed commercial venture can only enhance what is becoming an attractive downtown street with a 

mix of interesting businesses and residences. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Gwynneth Purnell - Building Manager 

On behalf of the owners of the Heritage House Medical Building (1624-7th Avenue) 

 


